
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter        Friday 8th October 2021 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week! 
 

“Teachers open the door, but you must 
enter by yourself” – Chinese Proverb 
 
 

School Start Time 

Just a reminder that school starts at 8.45am. 
The junior gates will be open from 8.45am until 
8.55am. If you arrive after this time, your child 
will need to enter school through the main 
doors via the school office. 

 

Happy Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please try and support this local event as half of 
the proceeds of the evening will be generously 
be donated to our school. Thank you Grace & 
Annie’s Event Hire for your kindness and 
support! 

Nursery and Reception New Starters 

If you know of anyone interested in joining our 
Nursery or looking for a place in Reception in 
2022, please ask them to get in touch to arrange 
a visit.  

Some people still believe you have to be Catholic 
to attend a Catholic school – you don’t! Our 
fantastic school has so much to offer the children 
in our community. We hope you agree!  

 

P.E Days 

Monday: Year 3 & Year 5  

Tuesday: Year 4 & Year 6 

Wednesday: Year 1 & Year 2 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Albie Brennan 

RECEPTION: Leo Mcintyre 

YEAR 1:  Archie O’Fee 

YEAR 2: Henry Waugh 

YEAR 3: Tye Coulter 

YEAR 4: Isaac Wilson 

YEAR 5: Alexia Mitchell  

YEAR 6: Emily Long 
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 


